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NEWSLETTER FOR THE CITY OF SEDALIA   IN THIS ISSUE 

  
Cooler weather is almost here 
and with it brings all things Fall!! 

This year the Sedalia Main Streets 
invites you to show off your 
creativity with a family-friendly 
scarecrow in Downtown Sedalia. 
This is a great way for businesses, 
organizations, or even families to 
help the community “Fall” in love 
with our historic district and who 
doesn’t love Fall!  

Applications are being accepted 
until September 20, 2024 at 4:00 
p.m. No late applications will be 
accepted after this date!  

There will be two prizes awarded; 
one for Judge’s Choice and the 
other for a Social Media People’s 
Choice Award. The winners will 
receive prize baskets containing 
items purchased from downtown 
businesses. The winners will be 
announced on Halloween, 
October 31, 2024!! 

     

          

 

 
 
 
 
 

VISION STATEMENT 

Dynamic life and 

Comfortable living in 

Greater Missouri 

 

MISSION 

The City of Sedalia is committed to meeting the 

needs of our community through professional 

leadership and operational excellence. 

 

We deliver efficient, quality municipal services, 

create opportunities for growth and protect the 

quality of life that makes our community a 

desirable place to live. 

 

 
Scarecrows may be placed starting 
September 23, 2024.  

However, we are asking that you 
please do not set up your 
scarecrow on September 27, 2024 
as this is the day of Smith-Cotton 
High School’s Homecoming Parade 
downtown.  

Your scarecrow location will be 
sent via email when you register. 
Entry into the contest is free.  

Please visit the link below to 
register, see the contest rules and 
regulations, the timeline of 
placement, and the judging criteria. 
 
Scarecrow Contest and Rules  

If you have any questions or 
concerns please call (660) 851-7609 
or email jcornine@sedalia.com  

 
 
 
 
  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

https://www.sedalia.com/experience/attractions/sedalia-main-streets/events/downtown-scarecrow-contest/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3ZbSbO2H11a0fpJNIMQx0Ahv3wv8bbFCCHL6V_9kXMHVfVRiyRCsq4TTs_aem_ix_VOxQrX-EHONVLxNasNw
mailto:jcornine@sedalia.com
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City of Sedalia        
200 S. Osage Avenue  
Sedalia, Missouri 65301 
www.sedalia.com 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

LABOR DAY HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 

The City of Sedalia will observe the Labor Day holiday on Monday, September 2, 2024. Offices in the 

Municipal Building and the City’s Materials Management Site at 27882 Highway “U” will be closed in 

observance of the holiday.  

Weekly trash pickup for the week of September 2, 2024 will follow the normal collection 

schedule.  

All City offices including the Materials Management Site will re-open for normal business hours on 
Tuesday, September 3, 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.sedalia.com/

